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Summer Holiday 

Camp at Landscore 
Primary Sport summer 
holiday camp will run 
from 24th July through 

to 14th August. To book 
a place, please email 
nathank@primary-

sports.co.uk  
or use this link: 

https://www.primary-
sports.co.uk/events/202

4/07/24/landscore-
primary-school-

summer-holiday-camps-
2024 

 

 

Summer Activities in 
Crediton 

Please use the link 
below for a list of 

activities in Crediton 
this summer for 

children and young 
people. 

https://www.creditonin
andaround.co.uk/posts/
summer-holiday-clubs-
camps-and-workshops-

in-around-
crediton?fbclid=IwY2xja
wD2YjdleHRuA2FlbQIx

MQABHVQegQLKbZFcKj
SPOAvqGjDDk6hqCtSyy
YuR_3su2twbY2d8kHqI
ms9cvQ_aem_yDVwTIS

7CyDUe7iGA8tJpA 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Reports and Class Lists The children will all receive their annual report on Monday and will also 
have the opportunity to meet their new class teacher between 11:00am and 12:00am on Monday 
morning. If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything about the reports once you 
have read them, please contact the class teacher to make an appointment. 
 

PTA Disco The PTA are running a disco next Thursday, 18th July. Tickets are available 
at https://www.tickettailor.com/events/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1313508   
The discos are grouped by age:  
EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 - 3.30pm - 4.15pm 
Years 3, 4 and 5 - 4.30pm - 5.30pm 
Year 6 Leavers - 5.45pm - 7.00pm 
Tickets are £3.50.  Tickets include a drink and bag of crisps. There is no charge or ticket required 
for the Y6 Leaver's Disco.   
Tickets will be available on the door, but we do request the correct cash if possible. 
There will also be circus lanyards available for £2.50.  These are also on sale at the office in the 
run up to the end of term as well. 
 

End of Year Results We are so proud of all of our children this year for their continued hard work 
and great academic progress. The staff and children have all worked really hard to ensure that 
everyone has achieved their best possible outcomes. We are particularly proud of our Year 6 
children who have undertaken their SATs this year and have done incredibly well – in fact they 
have achieved the highest SATs results ever for Landscore. Very well done to you all!  

KS2 SATs Landscore Age 
Related 

Expectation+ 

National 
Average 

Reading 90% 74% 

Writing 71% 72% 

Maths 88% 71% 

Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 90% 72% 
 

Mental Health Support I’m really pleased to say that we have been lucky enough to get the 
mental health support team (MHST) working with us here at Landscore Primary. MHST are part 
of Devon Partnership NHS Trust’s, Children and Family Health Devon provision. They work with a 
number of primary, secondary and specialist school’s across Devon to provide early intervention 
mental health support to the whole school community through guided self-help. They will be 
offering a coffee morning for parents in school on Monday 15th July (at 9am) for you to come 
along, learn more about their service and ask any questions. We will be offering more 
opportunities to meet them in September. In the meantime, please watch these short videos to 
learn more: https://youtu.be/NqnEoi58-5E 
 

Crediton Heart's Summer Arts Festival - 8th to 17th August   If  you’re looking for fun things 
to do with your children this summer, Crediton Heart’s family-friendly programme of activities 
and shows, across three venues, will have something for everyone. The Heart Project has teamed 
up with Crediton Arts Centre to run eight days of creative workshops, film and music events, 
culminating on 17th August with ‘Arts in the Park’, a fabulous day of free activities in Newcombes 
Meadow, including craft, circus skills, drumming workshops and street theatre, as well as a craft 
fair and food stalls. For details of all the events and to book tickets, please 
visit https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/the-crediton-heart-project 
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Bat Watch Evening 
Parts of the churchyard, 

at the Church of the 

Holy Cross, have begun 
to be (re)wilded, 

particularly at the rear. 
The project to do this 
started last year and 

this year, an evening 
using bat detectors to 

identify and learn more 
about the bats that live 

in and around the 
church has been 

organised for Monday 

22nd July. There will 
be an expert on 

mammals who will lead 
the evening and pass on 

their knowledge to 
attendees. Find out 

more on their facebook 
page. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library Summer Reading Challenge: 'Marvellous Makers' All children are invited to join the 
free, fun Summer Reading Challenge which runs through 
the summer holidays. The challenge is to read 6 books and 
they can be any books of the child’s choice: audiobooks, 
ebooks, fiction, non-fiction, early readers, comic books, 
joke books, poetry books, graphic novels ... they all 
count. After every two books, they go to the library and 
collect stickers for their folder and after they have read all 
6 books, they will receive a medal and a certificate. There 
is also a prize draw and they will then be entered and, as 

you can see from the photo, there are many prizes to be won. As well as individual prizes, there 
is also a prize to be won for the local school that has the highest percentage of pupils finishing 
the Summer Reading Challenge. 
Children can also take part in the challenge online at summerreadingchallenge.org.uk where they 
set a reading goal and can unlock digital rewards 
including a PDF certificate. 
There are also lots of fun things to sign up for at 
Crediton Library. These are in addition to regular 
activities (like the drop-in Lego and Duplo club at 
4pm on Mondays). Please see the list of the 
Summer Activities we are doing (most in Crediton 
Library but the performance is in the town 
square).  
When you pop into Crediton Library look out for 
the library trail where you can find ‘Marvellous 
Makers’ character pictures hidden around the 
library. There will also be an exhibition wall in 
September where you can look at what childrens' 
favourite summer reads are. It would be great if 
you wanted to write a sentence about your 
favourite book and/or have a photo taken of you 
holding your favourite book so that you can be 
part of the exhibition – it’s a great way to share 
your summer reads and inspire other children too. 

 
Brenden Worth Cricket Academy Summer Camps Multi skills & Football camps will be 

taking place for just £15 a day - 9AM - 3PM (Registration opens 8:45 am). The football & multi 
skills camps consist of skill-based sessions in the morning & plenty of game play in the 

afternoon. brendenworthcricket.com 
Bow Primary School - Football 
Monday 29th July, Tuesday 30th July, Thursday 8th August, Wednesday 14th August, 
Wednesday 21st August, Wednesday 28th August 
Hatherleigh Primary School - Multi Skills   
Friday 2nd August, Friday 16th August, Friday 30th August  
Hatherleigh Primary School - Football   
Friday 26th July, Monday 5th August, Friday 23rd August 
To sign your child up, please email craig.penberthy@brendenworthcricket.com 
 

England Netball Youth Camp for children aged 9-11 England Netball’s official Netball Youth 
Camps provide young players the opportunity to take to the courts during the school holidays for 
a brilliant netball experience. Packed full of top-quality coaching, a range of match play 
opportunities and tonnes of brand new games, activities and team-building sessions, it’s the 
ultimate day for netball lovers.  
The camp will take place at Queen Elizabeths School, Crediton,  Devon on Wednesday 24th July 
10am-3pm  for children aged 9-11. Spaces are limited so book your spot now to avoid delay - 
BOOK HERE   Any questions, please contact Jenny at devon@englandnetball.co.uk 
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Sandford Summer Show Are you looking for a challenge for 
the summer holidays? Why not enter Sandford Summer 
Show. There are lots of classes open to primary aged children 
including making animal models from fruit and vegetables, 
drawing or painting of a pet, Lego models, baking, 
photography and many more. The show takes place on 26th 
August so you have the school holidays to work on your 
entries. Schedules (entry forms) with all the details are 
available by emailing sandfordsummershow@yahoo.com or 
from Sandford Stores. Entries into the children’s classes are 
free and there are prizes for 1st and 2nd place.  
 

Congratulations must go to our fabulous swimmers this week. Henry 
Windsor  has achieved his Anglefish level 1 certificate, Henry Pidgeon has 
been awarded his STAnley level 4 and Mia Brooks has been working on 
her water safety and has achieved her Dolphin level 1 survival skills 
certificate. Very well done to you all. 
 
Congratulations also need to go to Ella Tucker who 
took part in an international tetrathlon last 
week. Ella had a fabulous weekend winning best 
shoot at the internationals, scoring 1000/1000. She 
then got 1st place, in her age group, in the area 
tetrathlon qualifier this weekend, with a great shoot  
and swim, her personal best run and a speedy 
round of cross country incurring no penalties. Well 
done Ella – you must be very proud! 
 
Further congratulations must go to Nela Zapala-Gadek 
for her achievement on Saturday in Jiu-Jitsu when she 
received her yellow stripe belt. Well done Nela – all 
that practice paid off! 
 

Final congratulations go to all the footballing girls who 
played in the Twyford Spartans Tournament for the 
Crediton Youth Football Club U9s. The girls played six 
matches and both teams did really well with one team 
getting through to the semifinal. The players were: 
Eva Rogers, Frankie Brewer, Emily Garrett, Larissa Olver, Mia 
Boddy, Arianna Olver, Amelia Holland and Ivy Frost. Well done 
to you all and keep enjoying the game. I hope you enjoying 
watching the match on Sunday too! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Debbie Main   
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